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Item No: 4 

 
 
 
 
 

Update on the Ashtown-Pelletstown Local Area Plan 2014 
 
The Planning and Property Development Department is undertaking a mid-term review of 
the Ashtown-Pelletstown Local Area Plan, which came into effect in January 2014.  
 
The LAP states that a mid-term review report will be prepared to assess whether the 
objectives of the LAP are being met.  
 
The purpose of the mid-term review is to assess whether the objectives of the plan have 
been or are being achieved, and to identify outstanding matters at this half-way stage of the 
six-year LAP. The outcome of the review will be a report to the North West Area Committee. 
It is anticipated that this will be in June.  
 
The process of the mid-term review will include inputs from relevant stakeholders and 
nominees of residents’ groups.  
 
Cáit Ryan, Executive Planner (cait.ryan@dublincity.ie) and Jane O’Donoghue, Senior 
Executive Planner (Jane.ODonoghue@dublincity.ie) may be contacted in relation to the mid-
term review.  
 
 
 
 
John O’Hara 
City Planner (A)  
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